
                              
        
         Patrick Pizzarelli, CAA 

                       Executive Director 
                                                 For Interscholastic Athletics 

 

 

To: All Schools participating in Section VIII Playoffs 

This is a reminder that tailgating and the consumption of alcohol is prohibited at all 

venues including neutral sites such as schools, parks and colleges. Section VIII and 

School/Park Security will be monitoring this and will ask violators to this policy to leave 

the premises immediately. Failure to follow this direction will result in the police being 

called in to handle the situation. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and thank you for supporting Section VIII 

Athletics and the Student-Athletes from all Section VIII Schools. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Patrick Pizzarelli, CAA 

Executive Director 

 


